
In light of the 2nd wave of the COVID-19 in Hong Kong, for the safety of our staff and children the center will be
closed from March 23rd to April 12th. Our teachers and staff will all be working from and continue to provide
customer service as well as remote classes such as Let's Talk!, Storytelling, Phonics, and more!
 
You can contact us via WhatsApp 63066302 or message us through Facebook messenger (@babyhood.education).
 
Sorry for any inconvenience caused. Please be safe, and take care.
 
鑑於⾹港第⼆輪 2019冠狀病毒病爆發，為保障本中⼼所有教職員和⼩朋友的安全，本中⼼將延遲開放⽇期，並於
3⽉23⽇⾄4⽉12⽇關閉。 本中⼼所有教職員將全⼒以赴並繼續提供客戶服務以及遠程課程，如Let's Talk!，講讀
故事，英語拼⾳及更多課程即將推出。

 
您可以通過WhatsApp 63066302與我們聯繫，或者通過Facebook 訊息留⾔（@ babyhood.education）向我們發
送消息。

 
給您造成的任何不便，請原諒。 請注意安全並保重。
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